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5th November 2021 

PROJECT UPDATE 

The Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct works are progressing well on site. The 

basement structure is slowly taking shape since our last bulletin release. Please read on 

for an update of forthcoming works on the project or follow the above QR code to read 

more about the exciting project. 

 

BASEMENT STRUCTURE 
 

The team on site have been kicking goals with the construction of the basement structure. 

You may have seen the piling rig mobilised on the western side of the site in the recent 

week, basement piles in this area have commenced with works expected to be completed 

in the coming week. 

The eastern section of the basement has commenced with capping beam construction, 

these works are planned to be completed early next week which then will see trucks roll in 

to site to start removing the bulk excavation. With a large percentage of the piling works 

completed, ADCO are happy with the positive feedback of the CFA piling technique which 

reduced the disturbances during these works.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any queries or feedback regarding the works, please keep in mind ADCO’s 

24-hour telephone assistance line is available. Please feel free to call ADCO Constructions 

on 1800 232 628 should you wish to raise any concerns.  

 

 

  

mailto:QCCP@adcoconstruct.com.au

